
Report on 
 

DfI Roads Proposal to Mid Ulster District Council – 20mph 
on Tullagh View, Cookstown 
 

Date of Meeting 
 

Tuesday 8th March 2022 

Reporting Officer 
 

Terry Scullion, Assistant Director of Property Services 

Contact Officer  
 

Terry Scullion, Assistant Director of Property Services 

 

Is this report restricted for confidential business?   
 

If ‘Yes’, confirm below the exempt information category relied upon  
 

Yes     

No  X 

 

1.0 Purpose of Report 

 
1.1 

 
To inform Members regarding proposals from DfI Roads to introduce a 20mph on 
Tullagh View, Cookstown. 
 

2.0 Background 

 
2.1 

 
DfI Roads consulted the Council regarding proposals from DfI Roads to introduce a 
20mph on Tullagh View, Cookstown. The PSNI were also consulted. 

3.0 Main Report 

 
3.1 
 
 
3.2 
 
 
 
 
 
3.3 
 
 

 
DfI Roads proposed the introduction of a 20mph on Tullagh View, Cookstown to be 
brought to the attention of the Environment Committee. 
 
In a letter dated 31st January 2022 DfI Roads advised in error that the PSNI had 
approved of the proposed 20mph on Tullagh View, Cookstown.   In a letter dated 
11th February 2022 DfI advised that the PSNI could not approve the proposal due 
to the short distance which they cover, which would mean they could not enforce it. 
This proposal will therefore not proceed any further.  
 
The DfI Roads correspondence and location map of the aforementioned proposal 
are attached as appendices to this report. 
 

4.0 Other Considerations 

 
4.1 

 

Financial, Human Resources & Risk Implications 
 

Financial:  N/a 
 

Human: Officer time in drafting reports 
 

Risk Management:  N/a 
 

  

Screening & Impact Assessments  



4.2  

Equality & Good Relations Implications:  N/a 
 

Rural Needs Implications:  N/a 
 

5.0 Recommendation(s) 

 
5.1 

 
That the Environment Committee notes the correspondence submitted by DfI 
Roads. 
 

6.0 Documents Attached & References 

 
6.1 
 
 
6.2 
 
6.3 

 
Appendix 1 – Letter from DfI Roads dated 31st January 2022, proposing to introduce 
a 20mph on Tullagh View, Cookstown  
 
Appendix 2 – Map – Tullagh View, Cookstown – proposed 20mph  
 
Appendix 3 – Letter from DfI Roads dated 11th February 2022, stating the proposal 
will not proceed any further.  
 

 


